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Nadeem Jan

From: Sahib Bangash <sahib.bangash23@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 12 January, 2021 2:56 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: PEO KURRAM; Peo Kurram-2

Subject: Discontinuation of Job as UCPO Upper kurram

Respected Sir 
Salam 
I hope you are doing well.  
It is formally to inform you that I have joined IMU Health KP. So I am not going to proceed contract extension 
of January, 2021. And kindly consider 31 December, 2020 my last working with WHO/CTC. It is also 
requested to issue my experience certificate. 
I will be very thankful.  
 
Thanks and Regards  
Sahib Ali  
UCPO  
UC Zeran Upper kurram. 
Cell# 03085354533 


